
Approved Minutes 4/21/22 Kittery Conservation Committee 

 

Attending was Ed Thompson, Earldean Wells, Cassandra Bliss, Don Moore, Lois Marshall, Clayton Smith. 

 

The minutes for the previous meeting were accepted unanimously.  

Setbacks letter was discussed and amended. The discussion revolved around the size of the setback for 
smaller parcels. It was accepted to be sent as amended unanimously.  

Town forest concerns were discussed. 

Kendra’s committee meeting of 4/19 was discussed. 

The Town of Kittery Coastal Hazard map was shown. It is available at the Town website. 

The state code for flood plains, chapter 15.5.11, is to be discussed in a joint meeting of our committee, 
the Planning Board, and the Climate Adaptation Committee.  

We discussed the Save Kittery Waters group meeting. It was reported that no wetlands fill permits for 
areas currently being filled have been found.  

Reported that there are enough funds in TIF to do a study assessment of the wetlands in Kittery. 

Aroma Joe’s Route 1 assessment cores in six places indicated that the site is unstable. They would have 
to dig out under the proposed building and add proper fill. They will continue.  

The outside dining permit for When Pigs Fly is being requested to continue or increase. 

The town is having an Invasive Species report put on the town website. 

Steve’s plaque is still pending.  

Lois is looking for a possible manufacturer for her dog waste disposal station. 

May 7th is the beach lobster trap cleanup. It’s listed on the town website. There is a search going on for a 
needed 4x4. 

The meeting was closed. 


